
2023-2024 MUFA Faculty Salary 

 

Letters confirming changes to MUFA Faculty salaries for the period of July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024 will 

be sent electronically to each employee’s McMaster email address by June 30, 2023. 

New salaries are effective July 1, 2023 and will be reflected on the pay deposit of Friday July 7, 2023.  

Pay Statements can be accessed and reviewed online at www.mosaic.mcmaster.ca 

Should you have any issues accessing your letter or questions regarding the details of your salary, please 

contact your appropriate representative: 

 

Barbara Eftekhari     Melissa Watson 

Manager, Faculty Relations     Manager, Faculty Relations 

Provost and Vice-President (Academic)   Faculty of Health Sciences 

barb@mcmaster.ca     mwatson@mcmaster.ca 

905-525-9140 ext. 23065    905-525-9140 ext. 20368 
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